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I support SB769 to control the population of cougars. The deer and elk decline is a 

direct result of the banning of hounds used for hunting cougars (and bears). I believe 

the habitat hasn’t changed as much to affect the population of deer and elk. If the 

hunting opportunities for Cougars don’t change I believe the deer and elk population 

will continue to decline and do irreversible harm to hunting opportunities and other 

wildlife in the state. Let the Counties decide how to be able to hunt Cougars. That 

way the rest of the State won’t be controlled by Multnomath County. Thank you.  

   -Clint Fosdick- 


